
PUBLIC NOTICE TO BIDDERS 

 THREE-WAY ROAD PROJECT  
Notice is hereby given that the Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, 

Texas will accept Sealed Bid proposals until 10:00 a.m., Monday, 

September 27, 2021, for repairing two sections of Three-Way Road.                                             

For specific information, contact Wade Scarbrough at 940-447-4476 or 

wade.scarbrough@co.archer.tx.us.    

Bid proposals should be sealed, marked “Sealed Bid” and submitted to: 

 The Archer County Judge’s office, Archer County Courthouse, 

 100 South Center, Archer City, Texas      

 or            

 Randall Jackson, Archer County Judge        

 P.O.  458  Archer City, Texas 76351 

Bid will be awarded during the regular session of Commissioner’s Court 

on September 27, 2021. 

The Commissioner’s Court of Archer County, Texas reserves the right to 

reject any and all bids. 

It is the policy of Archer County to adhere to the requirements of Section 262 of the 

Texas Local Government Code regarding public procurement. Archer County will 

comply to State procurement procedure on state funded grants, normal, or day to day 

operations.  If Federal Grants are to be considered, Archer County will comply with 

variances for procurement procedure if needed. 

I certify that the above Public Notice was posted on the door of the Archer County 

Courthouse and the Courthouse Annex on the 14th day of September, 2021.  

        

      /s/Randall C. Jackson     

      Archer County Judge     
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